
Greetings Parents and Players, 

Please allow me the opportunity to introduce myself.  My name is Jannon Lampley.  I am a Purdue Women’s Basketball Alumna and Former Professional Athlete.  During my time at Purdue, I had the opportunity to compete in the Final Four and won 3 Big Ten Conference Championships.  As a player I earned accolades such as Kodak All-American, Big 10 Player of the Year, Chicago Tribune Silver Basketball Trophy Winner, and Purdue Athlete of the year.  Recently I was hired as the Lawrence North Freshman Assistant Coach.  Through my position as Assistant Freshman Girls Coach I will also serve as the Youth Program Director. 
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My hire is an example of Head Girls Basketball Coach Chris Giffin’s commitment to success.  Through dedication, hard work, and commitment, Coach Giffin has turned the girls program into a perennial power winning four MIC Championships; and three Marion County Championships. Over the last five years, Coach Giffin has amassed a conference record of 31-4.  More impressive, through Coach Giffin’s program he has assisted 15 players in signing scholarships to play at the next level.  Giffin is passionate about his program, so in fact that he would like to see similar representation at the youth level. 

As a member of the Lawrence North Girls Basketball coaching staff it is with great pleasure to announce that Lawrence North will have girls travel teams in grade levels 3rd – 6th. These teams will compete in the Indy Girls Hoops League (IGHL) fall session during the 2017-2018 school year.  We will be offering skills training for participants throughout the summer to prepare for next season.  We ask for those interested to join us at Lawrence North High School, 7802 Hague Rd, Indianapolis, IN 46256 – Main Gym on Thursday April 24th at 6 pm. (RSVP - It's QUICK!)  - HERE http://indianablaze.com/contact.html


Lastly, we invite you to participate in our camp throughout the month of June. Camps are weekly beginning June 5th, June 12, June 19th and June 26th.  Sign-ups are taking place now. 

Hope to see you soon!  Go Wildcats! 

Sincerely,
Jannon Lampley






